Patron Her Majesty The Queen President HRH The Duke of York CVO ADC The Football Association 25 Soho Square London W1D 4FA

Telephone +44 (0)20 7745 4545 Facsimile +44 (0)20 7745 4546 E-mail info@TheFA.com Visit www.TheFA.com

Reference JA/O/BROCKWELL

03/11/04

John Brockwell
General Secretary
Milton Keynes Dons Supporters Association
PO Box 7924
MK8 0ZE



Dear Mr Brockwell

I write in response to your recent letter

Firstly to clarify, it was not the FA's decision to allow the move. Wimbledon made an approach to the Football League for a move to Milton Keynes. Under Football League rules, they could refer the decision to an independent commission. This commission was appointed by The FA, but remained independent of The FA and the Football League.

The Commission was tasked simply with responding to the request for a move to Milton Keynes and the request was approved. However, it did not endorse a mandatory move to Milton Keynes.

I have also enclosed our original statement on this issue, I trust this clarifies our position on this.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Arana

Senior Customer Relations Manager

The FA